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Dear Club Cross Country Secretary/Manager/Official 

Please find enclosed details of the 4th Birmingham XC League Division 1, and Midland Womens XC 

League races at Warwick University on Saturday 11th February 2017.  The events have been issued 

with permits by the Midland Counties Cross Country Association and a risk assessment has been 

completed. 

The courses are at Warwick University with changing and showers and number collection at the 

Cryfield Grange Sports Pavilion CV4 7AL. 

Parking is at the pavilion for officials only and in car parks on the access road to the pavilion for 

everyone else. Although there are parking restriction signs on the car parks these do not apply on 

Saturdays. There is also further car parking on the main university campus a few minutes walk from 

the sports pavilion. Parking for coaches is also available in car parks on the pavilion access road. 

Refreshments and number collection are on the top floor of the pavilion. 

The start of the ladies race is 1:30pm and the men’s race 2:30pm. Please be aware that football and 

lacrosse games may be taking place on adjacent pitches at the same time as the races. The start is 

located about 300m from the pavilion. The course will be 1 small lap and 2 large laps for the ladies 

and 3 large laps for the men. The course is mainly grass and tracks with 2 or 3 university road crossings 

(carpeted) and will be suitable for spikes. 

Team managers please ensure your number boards are handed in before the races start to the league 

secretaries or race referees. Similarly after the races hand your team’s completed envelope with all 

your discs to the Division Secretary at the finish funnel as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions please contact me on 01926 779885 mobile 07967587137 or email 

davepettifer@gmail.com. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Dave Pettifer 

Secretary, Kenilworth Runners 
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